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EAST WEST UNIVERSITY 
 

Notice 
 

Holiday on account of Eid-ul-Azha  
 

There will be Holiday for observance of Eid-ul-Azha from 06 August to 

17 August 2019 for all students, faculty members and administrative 

officers and staff of East West University. The classes will remain 

suspended during this period. Admission Office will remain open upto 

08 August 2019. 

Security personnel shall remain on duty during the aforesaid holiday, as 

planned by the Chief of HR and Logistics (In-charge). Engineering 

Section and ICS will also remain in operation with minimum staff during 

the period, as planned by the Engineering Section and ICS respectively.  

University will reopen on 18 August 2019. Final Examinations of 

Summer Semester 2019 will be held from 18 to 22 August 2019 as per 

Schedule of Final Examinations of Summer Semester 2019.   

By the order of the Vice Chancellor this notice has been issued for the 

information and necessary action by all concerned.  

 

 

Mashfiqur Rahman 

Registrar (Acting)  

 


